
 

Kenai Peninsula Borough 
Assembly 

  

 

MEMORANDUM 
 
 

TO: Brent Hibbert, Assembly President  

 Kenai Peninsula Borough Assembly Members 
 
THRU: Johni Blankenship, Borough Clerk  
 
FROM: Tatyanah Shassetz, Borough Clerk Administrative Assistant   
 
DATE:  August 5, 2021 
 
RE: New Liquor License for Golf Course, Seasonal – Bird Homestead 

Golf Course – License 5976 
 
 

Kenai Peninsula Borough Code § 7.10.010 provides for mandatory Assembly 

review of all applications for new liquor licenses located within the Borough. 

Accordingly, the attached application filed by S3 dba Bird Homestead Golf 

Course located in the Kenai Peninsula Borough, Alaska, is being submitted to 

you for review and action.  

 

The Borough Finance Department has reviewed the application and has no 

objection to the new license based on unpaid taxes. The Planning Department 

has reviewed the application for proximity to churches and/or schools and has 

no objection to the new license based on location. 
 

 

RECOMMENDATION: That the Assembly approve the issuance of the 

New Liquor License – Golf Course, Seasonal, 

requested by S3 dba Bird Homestead Golf 

Course. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

cc: S3 
 

 


